	Community Relations Committee 


Memo

To:

Community Relations Committee Members
From:

Willie Ratchford
CC:

CRC Staff
Date:

2/15/2012
Re:

February 21, 2012 CRC Meeting
Please note that the next meeting of the full CRC will be held Tuesday, February 21, 2012, 4:00 pm – 6:00 pm , on the 2nd Floor  of the Fellowship Hall at Covenant Presbyterian Church, 1000 East Morehead Street.
In observance of Human Relations Month and Black History Month, there will be a panel discussion by former Johnson C. Smith University students who participated in sit-ins at downtown lunch counters in Charlotte in 1960. Part of the discussion will also address the history of Charlotte with respect to civil rights, politics, and life in Charlotte during that time.
The minutes from the January 17, 2012 CRC meeting are attached for your review.

Please contact Renee Thompson at 704-336-2424 or rthompson@charlottenc.gov regarding whether you will be attending the meeting.
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